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Special HTRS Board Meeting Tuesday
(KTNC) --  Humboldt-Table Rock-Steinauer School District patrons can learn more about a
proposed addition to the high school building in Humboldt during a special school board meeting
this evening.
 Superintendent Clint Kimbrough says Jay Spearman from Ameritas will be at the meeting to
explain financing options for the addition, which Kimbrough says is projected to cost approximately
$3.4 million. People will also be able to learn about the specifications of the building addition that's
proposed for the north side of the Humboldt site.
 The meeting will be held in the music room at the high school, beginning at 7:00 p.m.
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